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Elsen, Nikki

From: Larry Lee <larryanddonnalee@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 21, 2024 12:35 PM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: Support for reuse of South Community Library Building at 1307 16th Street S

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
I sent an email before and I'm not sure if it went through. We support using the existing building for another use and 
NOT tearing it down.   
I'm sorry if this is coming from us a second time. I sent it before from the email:  alarrylee@charter.net 
 
Thank you! 
Larry and Donna Lee 
N1962 Orchard Valley Dr 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
 
608-788-0225 

 You don't often get email from larryanddonnalee@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  


